
Join the movement 
to 

“Cross at Kent”
Local residents are petitioning the City of Hamilton to 
request a Pedestrian-activated stoplight at the 

corner of Kent and Aberdeen Streets.

Some reasons this stoplight is important:

-Kent St. is a natural point to cross – The 
only street stretching from Amelia to Charlton and it is 
part way between Queen and Locke Streets.
-HSR bus stops on both sides of Aberdeen at 
Kent with no crossing stoplight.
-Residents need to cross - Local schools, the 
HAAA, Radial and Reservoir green spaces, library and 
all Locke Street businesses.
-Aberdeen is not safe for pedestrians - 
Narrow sidewalks abut the busy road.

For more information, to get 
involved or to sign the petition:

walkablehamilton.org
crossatkent@gmail.com


